
 

 
 
 

    

Memo 
 
Date: October 14, 2019 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Religious Brothers and Sisters, Principals and  
 Parish Staff 
 
From: Elaine Phillips, Associate Director, Office of Formation and 

Discipleship  

Re:  Youth Ministry Newsletter: Events, Resources and Information  
for Youth Ministers 

 

Please take a moment to review our bimonthly Youth Ministry newsletter. Stay 
informed of events, resources and information relevant to both, middle and 
high school youth ministers. 
 
Some of the featured articles in this issue include:  

• Box of Joy 
• Middle School Catholic Fest Planning Meeting announced 
• Speaker List 
• Catholic Social Media Suggestions 

 
Click on link below for the complete newsletter: 
https://mailchi.mp/archatl/bi-monthly-youth-ministry-newsletter-660037 
 
Sign up to receive the Youth Ministry newsletter here: 
https://mailchi.mp/archatl/newsletter-signup 

https://mailchi.mp/archatl/bi-monthly-youth-ministry-newsletter-660037
https://mailchi.mp/archatl/newsletter-signup

